
Providing Power, Water, Wastewater, and Solid Waste Removal since 2012 

 

Ticaboo Utility Improvement District 
Highway 276, Mile Maker 27 

PO Box 2140 
Ticaboo, UT 84533-2140 

Office: 435-788-8343 
E-Mail: TicabooUID@gmail.com 

 

December 12, 2017 

Trixie Behr 
Office Specialist III 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Division of Public Utilities 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
RE: REVISED TARIFF NO. 1 FOR TICABOO UTILITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

Ms. Behr, 

Please accept on behalf of the Ticaboo Utility Improvement District ("District") the enclosed revision to 
our Electric Tariff No. 1.  This has also been submitted to you via email in Microsoft Word format as per 
the requirements of the Division. 

The District held our Public Hearing on this increase on April 29, 2013.  Attached is an Affidavit of 
Publication.  The written meeting minutes are currently being transcribed and will be submitted to you 
when completed. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate in 
contacting me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chip Shortreed, 
Chairman of the Board of Trustees 

Enclosures 


